
Europäisches Parlament

Der Generalsekretär

Ms Ilze Juhansone D 308384 04.09.2020
Secretary-General of the Commission 
Rue de la Loi 200 
1049 Brussels

Dear Secretary-General,

Thank you very much for your letter of 3 June 2020 in which you express your wish for 
progress in the implementation of a Joint Legislative Portal.

I fully agree that this is a worthwhile reflection which could contribute not only to the 
transparency of the legislative process but could also help improve its efficiency to the benefit 
of the institutions.

The European Parliament therefore proposes a solution, based on this Institution’s well- 
established experience with the communication of the legislative process. Such a solution 
would rely in the design of its interface on the latest know-how in human/computer interaction, 
would use already operational and well-tested interinstitutional communication links and data 
exchange protocols and would be conceived in an institutionally neutral way.

In order to find a way forward, I suggest discussing the matter at one of our regular meetings 
after the summer recess where we could explore various options and find a solution that all 
our institutions could support.

Yours sincerely, 
I data

Klaus WELLE

Copy: Mr Jeppe Tranholm-Mikkelsen, Secretary-General of the Council of the European 
Union
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